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: Mississippi Power and Light Companyf ,

ATTN: Mr. J. B. Richard
_

.w;: ; ,
.

Senior Vice President, Nuclc3r{ ,
P. O. Box 1640 ..

"

Jackson, MS '39205 ,s ..

Gentlemen: M
g-

SUBJECT: -GRAND GULF CONSTRUCTION QA1 PROGRAM, c-
~

This refers to your letter dated June 10~,51983,1|whichlprovided|a Lcurrent descrip-
tion of the design and construction qualityiassurance program for the. Grand Gulf'
Unit 2,_ Docket 50-417. Additional - clarificationawas provided in your letter
dated March 14,1984, !n response to questions' transmitted by my letter to you
-dated February 13, 1984. Our review of. this information' indicates - that your-

quality assurance program continues to 'maet the ~ requirements of 10 CFR 50
Appendix B and is therefore acceptable.

~Please contact me if you have any questions concerning this letter. We appre-
ciate your timely submittal and prompt response to our questions regarding the
information' required by 10 CFR 50.55(f).

.

Sincerely,

(original signed by David M. Verrelli)
Richard C. Lewis, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: J. E. Cross, Plant Manager
Ralph T. Lally, Manager of Quality
Middle South Services, Inc.

bcc: NRC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
State of Mississippi
Licensing Project Manager, NRR
A. Wagner, Resident Inspector'

C. M. Upright, RII
L. N. Jackson, RII
J. Milhoan, IE
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